
DEAR FRIENDS AND
BUSINESS PARTNERS,
as the year draws to a close we would like to express once 

again our continued appreciation for the pleasant and suc-

cessful collaboration in 2016.

This year we would like to draw your attention to our sup-

port of  the Anti-poaching unit “Gruppa Bars” and to the 

effort to protect the Snow Leopard, a rare predatory cat, 

native to the mountain ranges of  Kyrgyzstan. The unit has 

been operating since its foundation by Naturschutzbund 

Deutschland e.V. (NABU) in 1999 and has led to the success-

ful arrest of  more than 250 poachers and traders. Their 

efforts have resulted in a significant reduction in the illegal 

trading of  animals and furs. Our donation will be used to 

further the professional training of  the anti-poaching unit, 

and in doing so will help to ensure its continued success.

For further information please visit:

https://en.nabu.de/projects/kyrgyzstan/

WE WISH YOU AND YOUR FAMILY A VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY AND SUCCESSFUL NEW YEAR.
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